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We have a great CLE coming up with Chapter 13 Trustee Laurie Weatherford on 
August 25, 2017. The topic will be the effect of new case law on lien stripping and 
cramdowns. The CLE will cover new required language, what is proper service, and 
even a whole new category of property owners who could benefit from Chapter 13 
bankruptcy. For example, the Court can now help a debtor value property even if 
the debtor is not in contractual privity with the lien holder. Because of the evolving 
case law on lien stripping and cramdown, the number of people Chapter 13 
bankruptcy can help has greatly expanded.  
 
We look forward to serving as the new chairs of the Committee for the coming year! 


